KIC I kramer investment corp.

September 22, 2017

Erin Damm

County of Humboldt
Department of Public Works
1106 20d Street

Eureka, CA 95501

Re: Leased Premises 430 F st Eureka

Dear Erin:

Thank you for sharing your intent to renew the Health and Human Services lease at 430 F
street. We have received your request of our exempting the 60-day prior notice for this renewal;
we are happy to cooperate with your request.

For the purposes of processing the renewal, please note CUE, LLC as Lessor has merged into
KGK Rental, LLC. The Lessor is now and shall remain KGK Rentals, LLC.

We appreciate your continued tenancy, should we be of further assistance we can be easily

reached her in our office at 707-444-2919.

Sincerely,

Cara King
Property Manger - Lease Adminisration

1589 myrtle avenue eureka ca 95501
www.kkramer.com 707-444-2919 707-444-2396 fax



